
Dear Parents, 

I hope this finds you and your family safe and well and having had a relaxing half term break. 

I am hopeful that we can all return to school in the very near future, but in the meantime we shall, 

obviously, be continuing with our remote learning. 

Our topic remains the same – The Mayans – and this week’s lesson offers an optional practical activity 

where children can make tortillas.  There is an ingredients list should you wish to do this activity.  We 

will also be starting our art activity this week for which you may wish to obtain some additional 

resources (PVA glue, coloured paper, thin card).  Please do not go to any trouble for this as I am able 

to provide these if you are able to collect from school.  I also have more Remote Learning books 

available should you need one.  

PE will take place on Mondays and Wednesdays this half term.  We are taking part in the virtual dance 

festival and I would love to see your child’s video of them performing the dance.  I have received a 

few already and they look great.   

This half term, we will not be following the Jane Considine live lessons and will instead be using the 

Oak National Academy English lessons, starting this week with biography writing.  Again, I would love 

to see your child’s writing and am happy to give feedback on it.  

Please remember that if you have any questions or need any guidance or support with remote 

learning, I am very happy to help and can be contacted through the office, by email or telephone.  

Best wishes, 

Mrs Phillips 

 

 


